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Mr. William M. McDaniel,
Facility Manager

Amersham Corporation
40 North Avenue
Burlington, MA 01803

Dear Mr. McDaniel:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your test plan No. 76, dated April 15,1998, with
replacement pages dated April.17 and 22,1998, for testing the Model No. 660 projector in
an ammo box. This plan was submitted in response to our Confirmatory Action Letter
(CAL) No. 97-7-005, dated June 10,1997.

We have reviewed your test plan and found it to be acceptable,

if you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Ross Chappell at (301)-
415-8510.

Sincerely,

original / s/ by

Charles J. Haughney, Acting Director
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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